



WMUR

610 KILOCYCLES

FRANCIS P. MURPHY
PRESIDENT AND TREASURER
HERVEY CARTER
GENERAL MANAGER

W M U R BUILDING MANCHESTER, N. H.

January 22, 1954

Mr. S. R. Morse Rt. 3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morse:

This will acknowledge your letter of January 14 in which you report in some detail your logging of your listening to Station WMUR on the evening of January 12, 1954.

Your logging checks correctly with our broadcast schedule for that evening and we are pleased, therefore, to confirm your reception.

We hope to be on the air with WMUR-TV on or about March 15, 1954.

Thank you for your interest in our stations.

Very truly yours,

Vincent H. Chansler. Vincent H. Chandler

Chief Engineer

/ol